
ANNUAL ASBESTOS NOTIFICATION 

 

Federal regulations require that schools be inspected for the presence of asbestos, a 

toxic material that has been used by the construction industry for a number of 

years.  All NACS buildings have been inspected for asbestos containing materials 

and the results of the inspection are contained in the Asbestos Management Plan.  

This plan has been sent to the State authority in charge of asbestos abatement. 

 

The Asbestos Management Plan is available for review during regular working 

hours of the office of Facilities Director.  A copy of the Asbestos Management 

Plan will be made on request for a nominal fee to cover the cost of copying and 

handling. 

 

Recent scientific and medical evidence has shown that asbestos containing material 

can be harmful to the human body.  The required six-month surveillance was done 

in all buildings on January 26, 2018.  The next scheduled six-month surveillance 

will be in July 2018. 

 

For more details regarding the Asbestos Management Plan, please contact the 

school LEA Designee, Jay Bouchard at (518) 594-3986 x2650. 


